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November 3, 2022 
 
SMC Family,  
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Judge signed the order which completes the CHAPA process.   
This was the final step in the regulatory process and now allows us to move to closing. We will be 
working with Inspira to come up with a settlement date. I would like to thank you for all your support 
you have given myself, administration, and our patients. 
 
With my deepest gratitude and very best wishes for a bright future,  

Sincerely,  

 

Tammy Torres, DNP, MSN, RN 

Chief Executive Officer 
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